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Friday, 22 September 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to everyone who has already returned the data collection sheets we sent out last week 

(on buff coloured paper), if you haven’t already done so then please sign and amend the form 

and return it to the School Office as soon as possible.   
 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class: Lily for aspiring to produce an amazing painting of a tree. 

Arlow for an improved attitude towards all of his work. 

Bobby for amazing reading. 

Maple Class: Vesper for having a positive attitude. 

Rose for aspiring to do her best in all lessons. 

Oak Class:   Archie for aspiring to do even harder work. 

                        Alexa for aspiring to increase her knowledge about space. 

Head Team Award:  Dora for being confident when talking about the topic of space. 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Joe and Jasmine 

Best attendance last week:  Cherry Class 98.9% 
 

Housepoints:  

First – Ruby (61 points) 

Second – Sapphire (35 points) 

Third – Emerald (32 points) 
 

 Certificates from Home: 

Rose – blue belt in taekwondo 

Erin – Global International Taekwondo competition, gold & silver awards 

Sienna – medal from a swimming competition 

Franki – dance certificate 

Alice K – Stanley 1 swimming award 
 

 Birthdays: Happy birthday this week to Aston and Rose. 

 

This week and last week we have also been electing our new Head Team, School Councillors, Play 

Leaders, News Reporters, Eco Warriors and Librarians. 

Head Team:  Jasmine, George, Emily & Alice I 

School Council:  Sylvie, Charlie, Aston, Dora, Paige Thomas, Alfie & Abigail 

Eco Warriors:  Sienna, Erin, Cal, Holly, Amelia B, Florence, India, Oscar & Thea 

Play Leaders:  Amelia T-H, Joe, George & Jasmine 

Librarians:  Tilly, Cal, Dora, Mia, Amelia B & Holly 

News Reporters:  Chloe, Alexa & Scarlett 

 

 

 



 

 School Harvest Festival  

On Wednesday, 27 September we will be walking to Halam Church for our School Harvest Festival 

at 9.15am.  Parents and carers are extremely welcome to join us for the service.  We would 

welcome donations (just one item per child) of “non-perishable” food stuffs, these will be donated 

to local charities.    

 

 Dates for the diary: 

 

Wednesday, 27 September  9.15am Harvest Festival in Halam Church, all welcome 

Monday, 2 October   Oak Class visiting the Space Centre in Leicester 

Wednesday, 4 October  Open Evening for prospective parents and carers 

Friday, 6 October   Height & Weight checks for Y6 & F2 (Reception) children 

Monday, 9 October “Egyptian” workshop for Maple Class & “Great Fire of London”  

                                                          Workshop for Cherry Class 

Tuesday, 10 October  7pm PTFA meeting 

Wednesday, 11 October  Whole school “Campfire” 5pm – 7pm (more information to  

                                         follow) 

Friday, 13 October   Drama workshops in school for Cherry & Maple Classes 

Monday, 16 October  Parents’ Evening (more details to follow) 

Thursday, 19 October  Parents’ Evening (more details to follow) 

Friday, 20 October              PTFA “Pumpkin Ball” (more information to follow) 

Break up for half term  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  


